
 

May 2, 2017 

Jiwon Woo 

 

 

Dear Jiwon,  

On behalf of the faculty of PennDesign’s Department of Fine Arts, it is a great pleasure to inform you that 

you are the recipient of The Lawrence Shprintz MFA Award, awarded to one second-year MFA student 

for outstanding performance in any medium. 

The amount of your award is $750. PennDesign will award prizes on Sunday, May 14, 2017 at 4:00 pm. 

at the Meyerson Hall Plaza, Meyerson Hall with a reception in the Lower Gallery.  Please notify the 

department immediately whether or not you will be able to attend the awards ceremony. 

Attached, you will find a W-9 form please fill it out with your permanent address, social security number 

and return the signed form to the office as soon as possible.   

Sincerely, and with my congratulations, 

 

 
Ken Lum  

Professor and Chair of Fine Arts 

School of Design, University of Pennsylvania 

 

 

 


